
 
 

Computer Club E-Newsletter 
October 8 – October 14, 2017 

<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< O >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
Meetings this week: 
• No Monday Presentation this week 
• Computer Club Board, Monday, October 9, 9:30 – 11:30 am, 

Annex 
• Windows SIG, Tuesday, October 10, 9:30 – 11:00 am, Atrium 
• Genealogy (DNA) SIG, Wednesday, October 11, 9:00 – 

11:30 am, Annex 
• iDevices SIG, Wednesday, October 11, 3:00 – 4:00 pm, 

Annex 
• Hearing Solutions SIG, Thursday, October 12, 10:00 – 11:00 

am, Atrium 
Dr. Natasha Dewald: “Improve Your Weak Speech - Better 
Communication with Hearing Loss.”  For additional 
information, contact Nelda McQuary at 
mcquary@suddenlink.net 

• Internet of Things SIG, Thursday, October 12, 10:00 – Noon, 
Annex 

<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< O >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
Classes this week: 
Please note: When you sign up for an October class in the Lab, we cannot 
accept credit cards as payment. Although we prefer that you bring a check, 
we can accept cash.   Beginning with November classes, registration will 
be done on the CA website. See the registration note below. 



 
• Facebook, w/Barb Patterson, October 10, 9:00 – 11:00 am 

(Full) 
• MAC Email - Advanced, w/Jan Franklin, October 10, 3:00 – 

5:00 pm 
• Windows 10, w/Linda Baker, October 11, 12 & 13, Noon – 

2:00 pm 
• MS Word 2010 Intro, w/Sam Arunachalam, October 11 & 12, 

3:00 – 5:00 pm 
There are openings in the October  Word Intro & Intermediate, Windows 10 
and Mac classes,. 
 
You can still register for October classes in the Computer Club Lab as 
before.  Check available October classes at  www.sctxcompclub.org 

NEW ONLINE CLASS REGISTRATION INFORMATION!!!!! 

The Computer Club has begun the process of transferring class 
registration to an online registration system through the Sun 
City Computer Club website.   Two October classes (Windows 
10 and Windows Files & Folders) and all classes scheduled to 
start in November will be under the new system. If you are 
interested in registering for any of these classes, you will need to 
do it through the online calendar found on the Computer Club 
website, under Training, that can be 
accessed AFTER LOGGING IN to the Sun City website. 

Full directions as well as how-to videos & a tutorial are 
located on the Training Home Page and can be viewed 
without logging in on the Sun City website. Those already 
registered for the two October classes have been transferred 
to the new system.  [This information will be repeated in future Newsletters until 
10/19.] 

<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< O >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

http://www.sctxcompclub.org/


Reminders: 
If you are signed up for a training class and cannot attend, 
please stop in the CyberCenter or call 868-9780 to cancel with the Monitor. 
You will be given credit which can be used for a future class of your choice. 
Feedback: You can give us your feedback at any time by signing on to 
the www.sctexas.org website, navigating to the Computer Club microsite, 
then clicking on the “Feedback” button on the right side of the window, or 
the “Feedback” link in the left navigation panel.  
SIG Meetings: When you attend a SIG meeting, it is very important that 
you remember to sign-in on the meeting room sign-in computer. 
Cyber Security: Use the link on the Cyber Security SIG's web page to 
access NEWS BLOG. 
Malware Help: The microsite is available. Click here. 
Lab Hours: Mon. and Sat. 9:00 am – noon. Tues., Wed., Thurs., and Fri. 
9:00 am – 3:00 pm 
Help Center Hours:  Tue. 1:00 – 3:00 pm, Fri. and Sat. 9:00 – Noon. 
For additional information: See the Computer Club’s pages on the 
community website. 

<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< O >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
Bringing Cyberspace to the Community 

oOo 

http://www.sctexas.org/
https://www.sctexas.org/club/scripts/memfac/memfac.asp?MFCODE=SIG_MAL#sidebar
https://www.sctexas.org/club/scripts/memfac/memfac.asp?MFCODE=CCLUB_COMPUTER

